From: richard simpsor

Sent: 03 February 2018 13:14
To: Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi
Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/7002/P

Dear Oluwaseyi,

I'm sorry that this advice is a little late. But it's a no objection, so I hope
the 1 day delay isn't a problem for you.

All best wishes,

Richard

ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee
12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT

17 January 2018

Flat 3 13 Princess Road NW1 8IR 2017/7002/P
No objection.

Richard Simpson FSA
Chair

On 4 January 2018 at 12:06, Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi_ wrote:

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2017/7002/P
Y459439
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